SFP 28 1984

Georgia Power Company

ATTN: Mr. R. J. Kelly
Executive Vice President

P. 0. Box 4545

Atlanta, GA 30302

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-424/84-25 AND 50-425/84-25

On August 2 - September 14, 1984, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC
Construction Permit Nos. CPPR-108 and CPPR-109 for your Vogtle facility. At the
conclusion of the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of
your staff identified in the enclosed inspection report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
In progress.

1

in the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviaticns were identified.
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